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Glen is a member of the Tulalip Tribes and has served on the Tulalip Tribal Council for over 18 years. 
Throughout his tenure, he has been a prominent figure on the Tribal Council's Business Committee, 
serving as the committee chairman for 17 years. 

Glen also sits on the Quil Ceda Village Council, overseeing all business development and government 
operations. He also operated a successful construction business for over 20 years. 

He is deeply committed to his cultural heritage. He continues engaging in lifelong traditions, such as 
fishing, while participating in various community activities, such as Salmon Ceremony. 

Glen resides on the reservation with his family. He is dedicated to passing on the teachings he has 
learned to future generations. 

With his extensive experience in business, community involvement, and cultural heritage, Glen is a 
valuable asset to the Tulalip Tribes and a respected leader within the community and in the Pacific 
Northwest region. 


